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NEWSLETTER / NEWS RELEASE
From the Office of the Mayor

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE DECEMBER 4, 2019
GRAHAM ROAD TO BE RESURFACED SOMETIME IN THE SPRING OF 2020
Mayor Lowery is pleased to announce that plansto re-surface Graham Road may start sometime in the

Spring of 2020 and conclude sometime that summer. St. Louis County Traffic & Highway

Department will be putting this project out for bid in the next few weeks.

More information will be sent out as it becomes available.
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